
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
 

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN – FUTURE LAND USE MAP 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board and Plan Commission of the Town 
of Farmington will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 18, 2022, at 6:00 
p.m. in the Town Hall, E913 Prairie View Lane, Waupaca, Wisconsin, to hear 
testimony on whether to amend the Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map 
(FLUM) with regards to N3185 Butts Drive, Parcel #05-27-14-6 from 
Agriculture Retention (AR) to Rural Commercial Neighborhood (RC-N). 
 
The hearing will be for the purpose of giving an opportunity for any person 
interested, their attorneys or agents, to be heard. 
 
A copy of the proposed map amendment may be obtained from the Farmington 
Town Hall and website:  www.farmington-waupaca.com  
 
      /s/ Kathy Kasza 
            Town Clerk-Treasurer 
 
PUBLISH: June 9, 2022 

http://www.farmington-waupaca.com/



